
Freeman’s Endowed Church of England Junior
Academy Newsletter

'Let us not love with words or speech but with actions and in truth.' 1 John 3:18

Queen’s Jubilee Prayer
Dear Lord,

We thank you for the blessings of our
country and for the freedom which we enjoy.

We pray for our Queen.

Give her health and strength, wisdom and
courage, so that she may carry out her many
duties in the best interests of all our people.

We ask this in his name, Jesus Christ, our
Lord.

Amen

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Celebration
We have had an amazing afternoon celebrating the
Queen’s Jubilee. First, we had a whole-school lunch
in the playground followed by play time. We then
performed our dances and songs to the parents.
Our playground looked amazing decorated with the
commemorative bunting that the children had
made.

Thank you to all of the parents who were able to
attend. Well done to all of the children - your singing
and dancing was wonderful!
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Parent Questionnaire

We are always looking for ways to improve at Freeman’s Endowed Church of
England Junior Academy and it is really important for us to know your thoughts
about the school. Your views and opinions provide us with a lot of very valuable
information regarding what we do well and areas to improve or consider. Therefore, I
am requesting that you take time to fill in this questionnaire, which can be found
using the following link: https://s.surveyplanet.com/24yirqnt

Thank you very much.

Friends of Freeman’s
We are asking all our lovely parents and carers out there to
consider supporting our school by joining our ‘Friends’
association.  The ‘Friends of Freeman’s’ support us with
fundraising and by providing enrichment activities for the
children.   A PTA can start with as little as 2 parents!  If you
are at all interested please contact us on
f.hull@freemans.pdet.org.uk or j.taylor@freemans.pdet.org.uk
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Great work - Year 5!

Year 5  Trip

This week year 5 attended a PDET Maths day at
Wicksteed Park. They enjoyed a maths show
presented by Andrew the Mathmagician, a maths
workshop and problem solving activities. The children
showed great enthusiasm and interest throughout the
day. It was great to see the teamwork and support
they offered within their groups and the
perseverance they demonstrated was
phenomenal. The adults were tasked
with choosing two award winners, one
for astonishing achievement and one for
extraordinary effort.

Our award winners were:

Astonishing achievement - Frankie

Extraordinary effort - Isabella

Art

Our last two art lessons have involved the children applying their
skills to create a final piece. Our final piece was to create a
section of bunting with a repeated pattern using batik. The
children have created their bunting with their own design,
painted wax onto their design and then painted dye onto the
bunting.

Freeman’s Endowed Church of England Junior Academy Newsletter Page 3 of 4



Freeman’s Endowed Church of England Junior Academy Newsletter Page 4 of 4


